(Your Street Address)
(City, State, Zip Code)
(Current Date)

The Honorable

United States Senate or House of Representatives
(Room Number and Office Building of Rep or Senator)
Washington, DC (20515 [House], 20510 [Senate])

Dear

[ would like your assistance in supporting legislation to encourage the use of propane Autogas vehicle
fuel.

America lags far behind the rest of the world in adopting this fuel - less than 2% of the world’s 14
million Autogas vehicles are in the U.S.

Autogas is a safe, economical alternative vehicle fuel that produces substantially lower emissions than
gasoline or diesel. It is almost entirely domestically produced (about 90%), so using Autogas reduces
America’s dependence on foreign oil. It is a reliable fuel, and it’s available now.

Please help America make a clean break from foreign oil by supporting the following pieces of
legislation:

* American Workers, State, and Business Relief Act of 2010 (H.R. 4213), which will extend the 50-
cent-per-gallon alternative fuel tax credit for Autogas until December 31, 2010

* Streamline Vehicle Conversions Act (H.R. 3431, S. 1809), which will speed up the certification
process for alternative fuel vehicle conversion systems while maintaining the same levels of
environmental protection control

This legislation is imperative to advancing alternative fuel use, but it is only the first step. Five-year
federal incentives for the alternative fuel tax credit mentioned above - as well as for alternative fuel
vehicle purchases, vehicle conversions and fueling infrastructure implementation - must be established
to help America transition to cleaner fuels.

By supporting these alternative fuel initiatives, you will help clean up our air and move the United
States toward energy independence. Thank you for taking the time to read this letter; your support on

these issues is critical.

Sincerely,




